
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: No to the "Backyard" homeless proposal
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 1:42:07 PM

------------------------------------------- 
From: George Smith[SMTP:AGENTGEORGE@YAHOO.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 1:41:44 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: No to the "Backyard" homeless proposal 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Madams & Sirs,
As a homeowner in Shoreline, I feel this has gone far enough!  I say no to any type of camping
 permit.  I have a tough enough time getting rid of bad tenants and squatters!
Our homes, parks and public places were not funded with my tax payments for use by
 squatters of any kind!  Grow up and make the homeless use the public shelters available to
 them.  Keep them out of my back yard!!!!
Respectfully Yours,
George Smith                        
Shoreline Homeowner & Landlord.
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